February 22, 1937

The regular meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Club was held
on the above date in the Y.M.C.A. The meeting was called to
order at 8:10 p.me by president Berghaus. There were 8 members
and 3 visitors present. The minutes of the last meeting were
read and approved.

The treasurer rported a balance of $3.36, received from
auction $1.06, receipts of $4.25, making a total of $8467 on
hande. A bill for $2.00 for postage for secretary was ordered
paid.

Mr. Albert Witmer, chairman of Banguet commdttee reported
progress, and he appointed Guy Tweed, Ed. Worrest and E. Fe

Bauer, Jr. as members of his committee.

Applications for membership of fyth Coho, Paul C. Boho,
and Helen McNally were received and held over till next meeting
to be voted upon.

Albert Witmer read a letter from Downingtown Club asking
the Lancaster Clbu to meet with them.

The program for the evening was trading and an address by
Reverend Berghaus on the "Life of Washington" and "Washington"
stamps were shown. The meeting adjourned at 8:25.

Secretary, E.F. Bauer



